
 
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 

 

HEADS UP!  
 

16
th

 November 2018 

 

It’s a short one this week! 

 

Anti-bullying week got off to a fantastic start with lovely class 2 leading an 

assembly for the other children. We have focused on being mindful and how to be a 

good friend and show kindness to everyone. 

 

Thank you for all the shoebox and hamper donations this week, only two weeks left 

before the Christmas Fair.  Your child/children will be coming home next week with 

some raffle tickets to sell so please get busy and help to raise some much needed 

money.  Next week, on Thursday, is odd socks WITH UNIFORM please - tombola 

prizes. 
 

Open the book told us about the parable of the Good Samaritan, the children 

helped with role play and beautiful singing. 

 

Everyone is invited to the Family Service at Church this Sunday at 10.45am, 

particularly those reception and year 3 children who have not yet received their 

bibles from St Christopher’s.  You will receive a very warm welcome. 

 

STOP PRESS!  Work begins on our outdoor play area next week – apologies for any 

inconvenience caused but we are really excited about what we will have at the end 

of all the mess and noise. It will also be a wonderful learning opportunity for the 

children to observe how things are built and the hard work that goes into it. 

 

Hope you have a relaxing weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 



Dates for next week include: 

 

 Sunday 18th November  – Family Service at St Christopher’s 

 Tuesday 20th November   – Front Row Music Lessons 

 Tuesday 20th November   – Last swimming session for Class 2 for this term 

 Thursday 22nd November   – Odd Socks Day for TOMBOLA prize.  

JUST ODD SOCKS WITH UNIFORM PLEASE! 

 Thursday 22nd November   - Fluenz Nasal Spray for Reception – Y5 

 Friday 23rd November  – SPORTSHALL ATHLETICS Y3/4/5    

                                         at Poynton Leisure Centre 

 Friday 23rd November  -  Forest Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


